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Christa McAuliffe
SAC Agenda for 12-15-20 – Virtual Zoom Meeting 3:00



	

1. Adoption of Agenda 					Mrs. Marshall		5 Minutes
Mrs. Marshall began the meeting thanking everyone for attending. She asked all in attendance if they agreed on our agenda and all were in favor. 
2. Ground Rules	
Mrs. Marshall reviewed the Ground Rules again, processes and procedures and all that is involved with SAC (please see attached presentation). Mrs. Marshall asked if there were any questions regarding the Ground Rules and there were no questions. 			
3. Introduction & Welcome 
Mrs. Marshall stated that the topic Mrs. Finsted would be discussing would be our Winter Wonderland Event.
4. Topics of Discussion				Mrs. Finsted 				2 Minutes
Ms. Roth voiced how wonderful our Winter Wonderland Event was. She appreciated it and found it to be a very special moment for her and her family. Mrs. Finsted explained the joy all felt during our Winter Wonderland event. Teachers were asked to decorate a station and all teachers and staff took it above and beyond. Although some families waited a long time in line, the feedback from families was simply amazing. Families were grateful for the special moment because parents and students needed that “food for the soul”. 
Mrs. Finsted shared her love for our traditional annual Holiday Festival. Although we always have a great turn out, we just do not know what the future holds so we are going to plan to carry out this same event next year in lieu of our traditional Holiday Festival. We are already preparing for this event for next year. We will continue to prepare for this even throughout the school year. 
Mrs. Tikili suggested we represent other cultural events celebrated this time a year at the next Winter Wonderland event to create a more culturally diverse experience for our students. 
Mrs. Finsted and the group thought this would be a great idea. She explained that a lot of planning and coordinating occurs with these types of events along with extra funding needed. We our hoping to get more members on our PTO to help fundraise for these kinds of events and feels this would be a great focus for the up-coming school year. Mrs. Paige asked Mrs. Tikili to elaborate on some ideas for next year’s Winter Wonderland and Mrs. Tikili had mentioned celebrations such as Hanukah and Kwanzaa. Mrs. Paige agreed this would be a wonderful idea and suggested something like “Holiday Around the World”. Mrs. Tikili commented that that would be wonderful for those families who do not celebrate Christmas. Mrs. Finsted said this is a great idea and would reach out to staff and teachers to decide on how we could make this happen for next year. Mrs. Marshall added that this would help to create a more culturally diverse event that would benefit all students and families. 
5. Next Meeting Confirmation / Adjournment 	Mrs. Marshall		2 Minutes
Mrs. Marshall reminded us that all SAC notes would be shared regularly, to all members, so they can be accessible and easily referenced. She stated she was going to reach out to all SAC members who have signed up but haven’t made it to one of our meetings to encourage them to come. Mrs. Marshall asked if there were any further questions or comments and there were none. She thanked all members in attendance and asked if all were in favor for our next meeting date of January 26th and all were in favor of our up-coming SAC meeting. 


Chairman Notes:
· School Year SAC meeting dates: Nov.24, Dec.15, Jan.26, Feb.23, Mar.30, Apr.27, May 25

Attendance:

Faculty and Staff
Josena Marshall
Victoria Finsted
Tera Scott
Attah Tikili
Theresa Paige

Parents
Katie Roth
Kerry Beth
Kristen Abreu


Mission Statement
The Christa McAuliffe Elementary community will empower students by challenging them to achieve their personal best every day.
Vision
Our vision for the Christa McAuliffe Elementary community is to attain excellence by encouraging responsible, independent, lifelong learners.
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